
IICA organises Re-orientation Programme for Independent Directors and 

Aspiring Directors 

The School of Corporate Governance and Public Policy organised a re-

orientation programme for the members of three professional institutes -

Institute of Chartered Accountants of India (ICAI), Institute of Company 

Secretaries of India (ICSI), Institute of Cost Accountants of India (ICMAI), 

under the administrative control of the Ministry of Corporate Affairs on 

August 8, 2014 at Scope Complex, New Delhi. The programme was 

conducted as part of the 100-day Programme of the Ministry of Corporate 

Affairs. 

The aim of the programme was to build capacity of board level executives 

and officers whose responsibilities include the oversight of matters related 

to corporate affairs within their respective organisations. The programme 

was highly interactive and the participants appreciated the content and 

delivery of programme. Nearly, forty professionals serving at various levels 

of management attended the programme.  

 


